From: Robert Olender [rolender.law@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 1:22 PM

To: Mohammad Habib

Subject: KPCD-LP

Mohammed:

Please dismiss the Resumption Notice filed on 4/6/09 for Station KPCD-LP which contained a
typographical error. The licensee advises the FCC that Station KPCD-LP resumed operation in
June 2008 and inadvertently failed to notify the FCC until now. It expresses its apology for any
confusion and inconvenience this may have caused the FCC's staff.

Robert L. Olender, Esq.
Koerner & Olender P.C.
11913 Grey Hollow Court
N. Bethesda, MD 20852
301-468-3336



